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Editorial

We are pleased to share the first issue of volume 4 with our readers in June 2020. As the 
editorial team, we aim to make steady improvements on SERD since the first issue in 2017.  
Thus, we feel enchanted to declare that SERD has started being indexed in the ASOS index 
recently. We hope it will be getting indexed in some other academic databases as well very 
soon. 

Within the days of the pandemic outbreak of COVID-19, unfortunately, many things in our 
daily  life  have  been  affected  to  some  extent  and  the  publication  process  of  scientific 
research is not an exception for this extraordinary situation. Therefore, we would like to 
extend our special thanks to the authors and the referees helping us to publish this issue of 
SERD on time. 

If you have any feedback about anything related to the format and/or content of SERD, as 
the editorial team, we would be more than happy to hear them. 

We hope you will enjoy reading the articles. 

Sincerely, 

The Editorial Team


